
To the Attention of  Secret Service Director Sean Curran
U.S. Secret Service, Washington, DC

31st March 2025

Dear Director Curran,

We, William Binney and Dr. Katherine Horton, have been trying to contact you since September 2024.
Bill is a retired Technical Director of NSA and an internationally known NSA whistleblower and I am a
former particle physicist  and investigator of intelligence agency criminality in Europe and the US.
We wrote two letters addressed to President Trump and you personally in September that seem to have
been stolen by the FBI. We wrote a second letter at the start of December announcing that I, Katherine,
will try to hand in evidence regarding the assassination attempts on President Trump to you personally
at Mar-a-Lago a week later. When I reported to the South gate of Mar-a-Lago at the stated time at 10am
on December 9th, your Secret Service colleague told me that there was no record of any letter from me.
That was rather interesting as I sent all letters with UPS tracking and the 2nd letter to you was received
and signed for by “Secret Service” at Mar-a-Lago on Dec 3rd, according to the tracking information. 

What was even more intriguing is that on my drive from our home to Florida the day before on Dec 8 th,
our car was sabotaged so that the plastic underside detached unexpectedly and scraped across the road
and later on, a hit squad consisting of 5 sports car and a jeep was trying to conduct what looked like the
PIT maneuver  on  my car  at  70mph  on  I-95.  After  I  spoke  to  your  colleagues  at  Mar-a-Lago,  a
surveillance car was parked as overtly as possible outside the house I was staying at a mile from Mar-a-
Lago in West Palm Beach and our car was sabotaged 2 more times before my departure.

Long story short, the FBI seems to be working hard to prevent us from getting our information to you.
If nothing else, that serves as an indicator that they at least are taking us seriously. In the hope of you
doing the same at some point, I would like to endeavor to submit our bundle to you one more time.
After all those failed attempts and having obtained concrete proof of our mail being stolen by FBI
plants, I have to insist on handing the ring binder that we have prepared for you over to you personally.
For this reason, it would assist me greatly if you would be kind enough to meet me at the entrance or
the reception of the Secret Service building in Washington DC next Monday, April 7 th. It's just a
ring binder that contains the facts and evidence you need to be aware of and a little thumb drive with
photo and video evidence that goes with the information provided in the binder. Apart from the danger
of innocent paper cuts, there is no threat emanating from that ring binder and I too am totally harmless.

In summary, the binder contains

• suggestions on data the intelligence community can provide to assist your protective mission,

• suggestions on the Memorandum of Understanding between the Secret Service and the FBI,

• important evidence regarding the assassination attempts on President Trump relevant in future,

• FBI death threats against protectees and assassination attempts on investigators,

• evidence of the repeated theft of your mail by FBI moles and FBI retaliation against the authors,

• modern military stealth weapons and their use on the protectees and their associates,

• the proposal of an investigative project to scientifically assess the scale of immediate threats.

I shall report to the Secret Service Headquarters at 950 H St NW #7800 at 10am Monday April 7th.
The HQ in H St seemed to be the most likely place where your office would be. However, should I not
find you in H St because your office is actually located in the new building by the river, I shall make
my way there and endeavor to be at 245 Murray Ln SW between 11am-12pm, traffic permitting.
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